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Pre-K Awesome News! 

Next Week 

Next week we 

will be 

learning about  

Valentine’s 

Day and the 

ocean.  

Letter of the 

Week 

Rr 

February 5th-9th 

This Week 

We had a busy week learning about the letter ‘B’.  This week we practiced making our ‘B’ sound by 

reading My ‘B’ Sound Box, sorting pictures from our own ‘B’ box, singing along to our letter ‘B’ 

poem and working together to complete Starfall Letter B.  This week we also learned about the 

number 5.  

On Monday we had a special visitor come to our classroom, Miss Chelsea a Dental Hygienists.  We 

had fun learning how to keep our teeth clean and we know “The Rule of 2”, brush 2 times a day, 

for 2 minutes and visit the dentist 2 times a year.  Miss Chelsea taught us how to brush and 

floss our teeth using her special dragon puppet and reading the story Sugar Bug Doug.  

This week we had the chance to celebrate Charlotte’s (the therapy dog) birthday.  She turned 6 

years old.  Last week the kiddos went shopping on amazon and we picked a special cheeseburger 

and French fry doggy toy for her.  She was so excited to open her Happy Meal box for her 

surprise! 

Throughout the week we also began learning about the ocean.  During circle time we read the 

story A Hole in the Bottom of the Sea.  After we read the story, we learned about the food 

chain and what different animals in the ocean eat.  During our craft time we had the chance to 

create our own hole in the bottom of the sea using paint sticks, streamers, and ocean animal 

stickers!  We also had fun exploring in our new ocean center filled with pirate treasure, ocean 

puzzles, stuffies, and a huge coral reef! 

On Friday, we had fun celebrating the 100th Day of School!!! The kiddos were excited to be 100 

days older and had a blast learning how to count all the way to 100! 


